XXIIIrd Sir Peter Freyer Memorial Lecture 11th & 12th September 1998



Roinn Mainliaghachta, Coláiste na hOllscoile, Gaillimh

Address Correspondence to:

Professor H. F. Given University Department of Surgery Clinical Science Institute, University College Hospital, Galway Tel: (091) 524390 (Direct Line), (091) 524222 Ext. 4203/4293/4637 Fax: (091) 750509

16th September 1998

Ms Mary McKeon General Manager Great Southern Hotel Eyre Square Galway

Re: 23rd Sir Peter Freyer Dinner

Dear Mary

I would like to thank you very sincerely and particularly the chef Adrian for making this the best Sir Peter Freyer in twenty-three years. The meal was superb, beautifully presented and balanced. It was a wonderful experience and was served without any fuss. I would like to thank you and all your staff who were involved. I realise that this takes a lot of planning and hard work.

Thank you very sincerely.

Yours sincerely

H F Given

Professor of Surgery